From: I

To: EERGAS
Subject: FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 1:17:06 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am strongly opposed to the Pieridae Energy proposal seeking approval to export gas using
the M&N pipeline.

I believe this proposal in not in the public interest and public health of the United States.

As so many of us attempt to solve the worldwide climate crisis, | believe this proposal has
enormous detrimental consequences.

| believe the serious ramifications on public health demand proof from those seeking
approval...expert, independent proof and conclusive evidence...that our lives and health will
not be adversely impacted.

| further believe there has not been sufficient notice and information given to the American
people and request an extended comment time period and extended time for interveners.

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs.) Rachel I. Branch
North Adams, MA 01247-2231

February 9, 2015 @ 1:18 p.m.





